
AMERICAN RED CROSS RIBBON CUTTING & OPEN HOUSE 

IN THE TOWN OF NEWBURGH 

 
Shown above from L-R: Councilman Paul Ruggiero, Deputy Supervisor & Councilman Scott Manley, Town of 

Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio, American Red Cross of Hudson Valley Executive Director John Vale, and 

Councilman Anthony LoBiondo at the American Red Cross office in the Town of Newburgh. 

 

On November 14th, the American Red Cross of the Hudson Valley held a Ribbon Cutting and Open 

House event for their new office located at 356 Meadow Avenue, Suite 103, in the Town of 

Newburgh.  This new office is open and provides valuable services to communities in Columbia, 

Greene, Dutchess, Ulster, Orange, and Putnam counties in the Hudson Valley.  The American Red 

Cross provides resources, relief, training, community education on fire safety and prevention, 

emergency preparedness and communication services, and a whole lot more. 

 

During this event, participants learned about the American Red Cross services, toured the facility, 

networked with volunteers and community partners, and enjoyed a visit from the Service to Armed 

Forces and Visitation Program Therapy Dogs. 

 

Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio, Deputy Supervisor & Councilman Scott Manley, 

Councilman Paul Ruggiero, and Councilman Anthony LoBiondo presented a Certificate to 

American Red Cross of the Hudson Valley Executive Director John Vale to welcome the American 

Red Cross to the Town of Newburgh. 

 

Supervisor Piaquadio and the Town of Newburgh Town Board thank the American Red Cross of 

the Hudson Valley for choosing the Town of Newburgh as their home and providing vital services 

to our community. 
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